## **Dear Convention Attendee**

It's now less than three weeks until we tee off our first convention in four years.

Our Committee has almost completed preparations, golf courses are in great conditions and everyone is looking forward to the event.

A few points to help make your convention more enjoyable.

- Golf courses are being played as planned Men will be split 50/50 playing
  Hastings and Napier then swapping over Day 2, Ladies will be playing
  Maraenui GC. Day1 and Hawkes Bay GC. Day2. All have made great
  recoveries since Cyclone Gabrielle, especially Napier GC who were the worst
  affected. (Players will be amazed at with the condition of the course and
  perhaps enjoy a few less trees to negotiate.)
- Clubs Hastings is our hub for the convention and we open for registrations from 8:30am on Monday 12th February, the cafe will be open for hot drinks and snacks from 9am. If you are having the carvery meal on Wednesday night you need to purchase your tickets from the bar on the Monday. Taxi chits are also able to be purchased from the bar which gives you discounted travel to and from the Club H.Q.
- Your convention pack will contain all the other information you require to enjoy your convention.
- Remember if you want to have a practice round you can book tee times through Dot Golf to ensure you get the time you want.
- Those Members wishing to play Cape Kidnappers on the Thursday at the discounted rate must make their own bookings and travel arrangements.
- Remember, if you are staying a few extra days in the bay, Art Deco Weekend commences on Thursday 15th February.

Regards

Allen Connor Convention Chairman Mob: 027 6247287